MINUTES

Town of Marshall Board of Alderman

Public Hearing
Annexation of Property Located at 2030 U.S. Highway 25-70
January 25, 2021
5:30pm

In attendance were Mayor Jack Wallin, Aldermen Billie Jean Haynie, Aileen Péyne, Christiaan Ramsey (via Zoomnt),
Laura Ponder Smith, Town Administrator Forrest Gilliam, and Attorney Allie Leake.

Forrest Gilliam, Town Clerk, verified that a quorum of the Beard was present and that the public hearing was properly
advertised.

The annexation hearing was officially opened at 5:31pm by Mayor Jack Wallin.

Mayor Wallin recognized Forrest Gilliam to present the petition for non-contignous annexation for Property located at
2030 U.S. Highway 25-70, owned by JASK Management, LLC. The petition was submitted on September 30, 2019, The
Planning Board has reviewed the request.

A letter from Linda DuVall Jarvis, Planning Board Chair, was read into the record. The letter states that the request is
consistent with the land development plans for the Town of Marshall and recommends approval of the request for
annexation. '

There was no public comment.

Upon motion by Alderman Laura Ponder Smith, seconded by Alderman Aileen Payne, the Board voted 4-0 to close the
public hearing.

The public hearing closed at 3:39pm.
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Aileen Payne, Mayor Pro-Tempore Forrest Gilliam, Town Clerk




